
 

 

 

Our Friday knitting club ladies were asked to knit rabbits for all the Defence Children whose parents were deployed 

or away for long periods of time. After discussion we decided on producing a very special bear for our new kinder-

garten children…… and so the Good Shepherd knitting group was born.  

These bears have been knitted by several volunteers.  It has been a year-long project, with much co-ordination and 

discussion. Our generous and kind-hearted knitting ladies are grand-parents, Good Shepherd staff, friends, Good 

Shepherd parents and some ladies from the Holy Spirit Parish.  

The Good Shepherd Bear was created to signify that all children, although different and individual, are warmly wel-

comed into our Good Shepherd community.  

We want the bears to comfort our new kindergarten children and bring a smile to their face. Each bear is different 

yet proudly wears the Good Shepherd colours of green and blue.  

We are very proud of this knitting group and are always looking for people to join  our group. 

Thank you again, to the following people, for bringing a smile to the faces of our new kindergarten students of 

2020.  

Kate, Diedre, Gloria, Barbara, Eileen, Rita, Margaret, Elizabeth, Briony, Melody, Tania, Anne and Marlene  

 


